
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

CLARIFICATION LETTER #2 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
DATE: 5/07/2021 

 

ISSUED BY:  Miguel A. Hernandez, CFP Coordinator 
 

 

IFB# 21-815-001 H.H.A. WAREHOUSE MODIFICATIONS 

Please acknowledge the following clarifications by signing this form and send by email or fax: 
vrodriguez@hialeahhousing.org or by fax 305-887-0997: 
 
 
1. Please clarify (A7, A7.1, and A7.2) subflooring & flooring scope of work. New warehouse floor shown to be 

broom finished concrete as shown on structural plan?  
- The new warehouse floor will be broom finished concrete as shown on the structural plan.  Sheet  A7.1 

& A7.2 refers to the new floor infill stair modifications at second floor of the existing warehouse. 
 
2. Please confirm building permit is not included in the bid? 

- The master permit will be paid by Hialeah Housing Authority, all other permits and sub-permits shall be 
included in the bid contract. 

 
3. Is FAA permit required? 

- No FAA Permit Required. 
 
4. Can we use our own spread sheet supporting the summary cost of element, or do we need to use your 

schedule of value form? 
- Please use HHA schedule of Values.  

 

EXCEPT AS PROVIDED HEREIN, ALL TERMS AND CONDITIONS OF THE SOLICITATION REMAIN 
UNCHANGED AND IN FULL FORCE AND EFFECT. 
ACKNOWLEGEMENT OF RECEIPT 
DATE: 
 

COMPANY NAME: 
 

 
NAME: 

 
TITLE: 
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